
To whom it may concern, 
 
    As a business owner and farmer I am opposed to HB 2020.  It would raise costs and make the playing 
field even more uneven with other states.  It will make a negligible impact on greenhouse gases, but will 
severely hurt Oregon businesses. Please vote no on HB 2020. 
 
Sincerely,  Fritz Ellett   Green Ridge Tree Farm 
 


